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August 8, 2016

Notice to our Publics,

This month, Our Lady of Providence Jr. & Sr. High School continues the program to
monitor and improve indoor air quality (IAQ) in our school. We are proud to be taking a
leadership role in providing a safe, comfortable, and productive environment for our
students and staff so that we achieve our core mission—educating students. Our school
will utilize guidance provided by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency to prevent
IAQ problems and respond to any IAQ issues that may arise.

Our Facilities Manager, Toby Wright, administers the IAQ program in our school. If you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Toby at (812) 945-
2538 Ext.327, twright@providencehigh.net

The school newsletter and website will carry progress reports as we learn more about
IAQ in our school.

Respectfully in Christ,
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hen F. Williamson
President
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